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16th October 1916

Mrs Alice Park,
611 Oilman street, 

Palo Alto,
Cal: U. s. A

Dear Mrs Park

Thank you very 
with enclosures received.

much for your letter of September 19th 
to-day. I shall get the book, The Trade

Union Woman which you recomnend.

I am very glad, you are receiving Jus Suff^agii regularly.

We are always glad to get news from California. I see 
in the American Woman suffrage Association weekly Bulletin that an 
interesting article has appeared in The Survey for September 16th 
dealing with the activities of civic organizations in California, 
and I think of quoting it in the November issue.

We ought to always have news from California in Jus Suf­
fragii. Formerly we received the Women's Bulletin, but it has not 
come recently.

I am making enquiry of all the Suffrage States of America 
as to the statist ics of their women electors, as we have been asked, 
to put this information ia-t ^^® disposal of the Parliamentary Con­
ference on the Franchise now sitting in this country.

With regard to your kind suggestion to send us some back 
numbers of Jus Suffragii, we have very good files from 1913, with 
the following exceptions:-

September and December 1913; October 1914; 
January and April 1915.

We should, be very' grateful for any numbers previous to May 1913 when 
the paper was issued, in Holland, but no regular files kept.

YOurs sincerely,

Sa


